
Welcome to my first 
Childminding Newsletter, 
where I hope to keep 
parents informed
about my service and my 
plans for future 
activities, holiday dates 
and changes.

I would very much 
welcome your input, if 
you have any ideas that 
you wish to put forward 
it would be greatly 
received.

Thank you for taking the 
time to read this.

Sharon

Little Gigglers 
celebrated its first 

Birthday on the 8th of 
November. All the 
children enjoyed 

celebrating the day and I 
would like to take this 

opportunity to thank all 
the families for making it 

a very special and 
enjoyable year.

Halloween Party

Some local childminders 
and I organised a 

Halloween party for the 
kids and it was great 
success. Thanks to all 

who attended and 
dressed up.

We are also arranging a 
Christmas Party on the 

22nd December at 
Bellfield Community 

Centre. Time still to be 
confirmed.

Inspection
As everybody was 

probably aware, Little 
Gigglers had its first 
inspection this month 

from the Care 
Inspectorate, as soon as 
the results come through 
I will let everybody know. 

The inspection went 
brilliantly and  I got a 

“very good” in all areas. 
So over the moon with 
this and can’t wait for 

written report

Training
I have just completed 

another course, this time 
in food hygiene, which I 
am pleased to inform you 

that I passed. In 
January I hope to 
complete further 
Infection control 

training.

HOLIDAY DATES

Little Gigglers will be on 
holiday from the 24th

December until the 7th

of January inclusive.


